
If you would like to support efforts to combat the effects of systemic racism in Erie
County, consider a gift to one or more of the organizations below. These were

suggested by our Education Session moderator and panelists.
 

Note this is by no means an exhaustive list. For more information on these and
other worthy nonprofits doing this important work, contact Susannah Weis Frigon

at The Erie Community Foundation, sfrigon@eriecommunityfoundation.org.

Boys and Girls Club
www.eriebgc.com/what-we-do
 
The Crime Advocacy Center
www.cvcerie.org
 
Eagle’s Nest Academy of Distinction
www.eriesd.org/domain/2724
 
Erie Black Wall Street – Kyra Taylor
www.eriesblackwallstreet.org/team
 
Erie City Mission, Urban University or the
Homeless Unit
www.eriecitymission.org/our-programs
 
Ivies on The Lake**
www.akamunuomega.org/ivies-on-the-lake/
 
Mercy Center for Women
www.mcwerie.org

NAACP
www.naacperie.org
 
Opened Eyes – Brandon Wiley
www.opened-eyes.com/about
 
Pennsylvania Humanities Council
pahumanities.org
 
SafeNet
www.safeneterie.org/how-we-help
 
Sarah A Reed Children's Center, 
School Based Programs – SELF **
www.sarahreed.org/programs-services
 
Second Harvest Food Bank 
nwpafoodbank.org

** 2020 Recipient of $1000 EWF Holiday Grant, as recommended by Panelists of
EWF Systemic Racism Educational Series. The holiday grants were made using
dollars that would have been spent on our Holiday Gathering.


